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2019 Great Banquet
Fall 2019 Weekends

Men’s Great Banquet #57
September 5-8

Lay Director - Gil Wright

Women’s Great Banquet #58
September 12-15

Lay Director - Lucy Trine

Palestine Baptist Church Camp
in Robinson, IL

August, September, and October 2019

Team meetings have not been scheduled as of this 
time.  When the meetings have been scheduled we will 

send out an email and post them on the website.
724-518-1317



The impact of the Great Banquet on each of us has always been amazing each weekend. Spiritual 

growth in each of us rose to new heights because the goal is to love God with all our hearts, souls, wills 

and mind, and our neighbors as ourselves. 

The Banquet shows us what our priorities should be. Peter gives us what spiritual growth should 

look like when he said, “He has granted to us His precious and magnificent promises, so that by them 

you may become partakers of the divine nature, having escaped the corruption that is in the world by 

lust. Now for this very reason also, applying all diligence, in your faith supply moral excellence, and 

in your moral excellence, knowledge, and in your knowledge, self-control, and in your self-control, 

perseverance, and in your perseverance, godliness, and in your godliness, brotherly kindness, and in 

your brotherly kindness, love, For if these qualities are yours and are increasing, they render neither 

useless nor unfruitful in the true knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ” (2 Peter 1:4-8).

Your Community Spiritual Director,

Jeff Loper



Looking out of my classroom window at the snow that fell this past weekend and hearing the weather
forecast for this next week one thing is perfectly clear: IT’S WINTER… Which means that spring is right
around the corner. I LOVE Spring. The blooming plants and flowers, the fresh smell in the air, opening the
windows again to let a little outside in, and everybody’s favorite springtime activity, the spring Banquets.

The teams have been assembled and the team meetings are now at hand. Both Keith and Donna
are excited to see what God is going to do at their weekend. Several guests are already registered but as
you know, there is always room for more. My friend David says in his talks that we all know someone who
should experience the Banquet and I agree. Sponsor, sponsor, sponsor. There are still a few scholarships
available so don’t let the funds be too concerning.

Jesus says in Matthew 25:40 “…as you did it to one of the least of these my brothers, you did it to
me.” Often times, I find it hard to witness to others as much as I should. This verse shows us that other
people have needs we can meet, and we are supposed to help. One of the best ways I have found to
witness to others is through the Great Banquet. Many lives have been changed as a result, and we know
that God isn’t finished using the Banquet yet. See you at the next gathering, team meeting(s) and
weekend(s). De Colores.

DJ Barnett
Community Lay Director

Bob Nelson

Hello Elohim Great Banquet community. Where has the summer gone? It seems like the last time I sat down to 
write you all a letter, it was springtime and we were looking forward to the end of the school year and the warmer 
temperatures of summer. 

Now, it’s almost time for the kids to go back to school, the beans and corn have grown up considerably, and best 
of all, the fall weekends are right around the corner. Nothing warms my heait more in the cold of winter than look-
ing back on the fall weekends and forward to the next spring weekends, and seeing how mightily God moves each 
and every time we gather in His name. What a faithful and beautiful God we serve.

Teams have been chosen for the fall weekends, and the team meetings are already in full swing. I would like to 
personally thank you for the incredible amount of volunteer forms we received this time. It has been several years 
since we have had so many great people to choose from, and I appreciate your willingness to serve. Even if you 
did not get picked for one of the teams, remember that there are still plenty of opportunities to help. There will be 
people at the camp early on Thursday setting up and organizing for the weekend, and then on Sunday there will be 
plenty of chances to help tear down and clean up after the weekend. 

I encourage you all to be a part of setting up and tearing down, as it makes the work easier and builds our rela-
tionships together. 

We do have several guests registered for the fall weekends, but there is still room for more. I challenge you to 
prayerfully consider who you know that could benefit from a weekend, and then be a benefit to this cornmunity. We 
all know someone who could use a closer walk with Jesus so be bold and sponsor, sponsor, sponsor. You may be 
the only Jesus some people ever see.

DJ Barnett 
Community Lay Director



February 16 Gathering at First Baptist Church of Martinsville
5 Trotters Lane, Martinsville, IL.

March 23 - Gathering / Singspiration
Marshall First Christian Church

902 N. 6th Street, Marshall, IL

April 20- Gathering
Location To Be Determined

September 28 – Marshall First Christian Church
902 N. 6th Street, Marshall, IL

October 19 – First Baptist Church in Marshall
1608 IL Hwy 1, Marshall, IL


